McReynolds, Rana@ARB

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of mara duncan
<act@fwwatch.org>

Sent: Saturday, March 04, 2017 11:02 AM

To: ARB Clerk of the Board

Subject: Please reject cap and trade

Mar 4, 2017

Tracy Jensen
1001 | Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Jensen,

California claims to be a leader in environmental issues. That claim to be true has to be defined by right action. Cap and
trade is not right action. It flies in the face of social justice , negatively effecting poor communities caught in urban
areas.

It make more sense to focus all our energies on emission reductions made directly at the source of pollution, and we
need to do that now.

The latest news about our air quality being effected by China's emissions speaks volumes why we here in California need
to lead the world in action and approach in creating a sustainable environment for the peoples, as well as the animals
and plants, of this planet.

No Cap and Trade or tax credits!

We are all watching carefully, do not think that we are distracted by what is happening at the National level. We are
aware of recent developments around water quality and food production. Represent the interests of the people both
locally and globally. They are one and the same.

Sincerely, Mara Duncan

Please enact meaningful protections for our climate through direct source reductions, rather than market schemes like
cap and trade.

Sincerely,
mara duncan

Albany, CA 94706-1547
maraduncan@pacbell.net




